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UC San Diego Associated Students and
Graduate Student Association Issue Statement
Regarding Che Café

UC San Diego Associated Students and the Graduate Student Association issued a joint
statement pertaining to the Che Café. Both councils formed committees composed of
undergraduate and graduate students that worked through the fall and into the winter
quarters. They met with both University administrators and Che Collective members to
address issues related to student involvement, safety of the space and funding for necessary
repairs. As a result they issued a statement based on their committee process. To read full the
statement, please visit the AS and GSA websites or the links below.

UC San Diego Associated Students News Site

Letter from UC San Diego Associated Students and Graduate Student Association (PoF)

FD&C Report on the Facility (pDF)

UC San Diego’s Studio Ten 300 offers radio and television connections for media interviews with our faculty,
which can be coordinated via studio@ucsd.edu. To connect with a UC San Diego faculty expert on relevant
issues and trending news stories, visit https://ucsdnews.ucsd.edu/media-resources/faculty-experts.
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